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FCC COMMISSIONER GLORIA TRISTANI ALERTS FOX TELEVISION OF PARENTS’ CONCERNS OVER ADS FOR “TEMPTATION ISLAND”


Washington, DC - Yesterday, FCC Commissioner Gloria Tristani sent the attached letter to Fox Television, in response to the concerns expressed by many parents over the promotion of Fox’s program “Temptation Island” during hours when children are likely to be watching television.
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